
I 

ITEM 15 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 86 

COUNCIL MEETING Nov. 19 /73 
15. Re: Letter and Petition from Mr. Robert K. Watts 

1974 Local Improvement 
Dubois s'treet from Joffre to Mandy Avenue 

Appearing on the agenda for the November 19, 1973 meeting of Council is a 
letter from Mr. Robert K. Watts regarding opposition to a proposed 1974 Local 
Imp1;ovement on the subject street. Following is a report from the Engineer 
regarding this matter. 

Dubois Street, from Joffre to Mandy Avenue has an existing five foot curb sidewalk 
on the north side only, with pavement and the curb face. The 1974 Local 
Improvement work intended for this block wou!~ have called for the construction 
of a 5 foot curb sidewalk on the south side ·only in order to match up with the 
north side; therefore only abutting owne~g ~n the south side would have received 
.notkes concerning· the work. 

much as the petitioners represent eight of the nine property owners on the 
sid~, the petition against the work should be recognized. 

Dubois Street from Joffre to Mandy Avenue be excluded from the 1974 
Local Impt'ovement Program; and 

petitioper.s be so advised. 

****************"k-k 
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··· Local I;prov~ment Program 1974 
' Di.lb'o:Ls Street -from Joffre Avenue to Mandy Avenue 

3800 .. Block 

November 16. 1973 

Clerk has received a petition for the removal of the subject street from the 
proposed Local Improvement Program for 1974 and is identical in intent to the 
petition received against the work from the 3700 Block Dubois Street, which was 
the subject of a report to Council on 13 November, 1973, Manager's Report No. 84, 
Item 14. Eml;iodied in that report is a statement concerning the importance of pre­
design of L.l. Projects. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Council delete the 3800 Block Dubois Street from the proposed Local Improvement 
Program for 1974. 

CRW:wlb 

cc: ( ) Municipal Clerk 
( ) Planning Director 

Qds,-.. .. J 
E. E. Olson 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 
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